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  Groenlo, 04 October 2024 

 

Subject:  TRANSIT Heavy Duty Tag ISO - ATEX 

 

To whom it may concern, 

The Heavy Duty Tag ISO (item 9875980), used for exterior mounting directly on vehicles like trucks or 

containers, currently bears an ATEX certification. This European guideline assures that equipment is safe to use 

in environments where there is a risk of explosion due to the presence of flammable gases, vapors, dusts, or 

powders. This equipment is designed and tested to prevent it from becoming an ignition source. 

 

Although the  Heavy Duty Tag ISO is an important part of our TRANSIT Tag portfolio – it appears the ATEX 

certification on the tag itself is in most situation not required. We decided not to prolong this certification which 

means tags produced as of February 2025 will no longer bear the ATEX approval. Please note that the Heavy 

Duty Tag ISO will physically stay the same and the TRANSIT ATEX reader is still available upon request.  

 

If you have a TRANSIT installation and the ATEX approval on the Heavy Duty Tag ISO is a requirement, please get 

in touch with your sales representative to secure your last time buy with ATEX approval by the end of this year. I 

hope to have informed you sufficiently,  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Edwin Grobbink 

Product Manager    


